Church Membership Report (including Electoral Roll Report) April 2025

The Church of England requires that we make a completely new Electoral roll every six years and a
new roll has been completed this year. | am pleased to record that 11 new names have been added,
but unfortunately there have been losses too because a number of people who were previously on the
Electoral Roll did not return their forms.

During the year three Anglican members have moved away from the parish and very sadly six
members have died. Two Methodist members have transferred their membership to another church.
The total church membership is currently 111, a decrease of 8 since this time last year. There are
currently 44 Joint members, 27 Anglican - only members and 40 Methodist-only members. The
number of people on the Electoral Roll is 71. 25 people are registered as Friends and a wider group
of people worship with us regularly and/or receive the weekly Newsletter by email.
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